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                      A Free Magic Show for your Friends and Family.  Please invite them! 

  

FLOYD BALDWIN STAGE CONTEST is a Magic Show meant for family and friends to 

come and watch.  Members will compete in a contest meant for Stage Performers. We anticipate holding this 

competition in the big room that has a stage.  Competitors will not be allowed to perform on the floor/ground 

level.  The performer that you can expect to perform are Ken Gerenraich , Ricky Ricardo, Frenando 

Alvarez, Philip Ureno, Bill Pearce and Richard Ribuffo. 

  

NOMINATIONS FOR NEW OFFICERS NEEDED.  It is important that we get some 

new board members for next year.  Please consider doing your part and take part in the running of this club.  It’s 

only for 1 year or 12 meetings which ever comes first.  All positions are open.  You can even place 

your own name in nomination.  We will hold the election at the December meeting and swear in 

the officers in January 2016.  Officer nominations are being accepted for President, Vice-President, Secretary, 

Treasurer, and Sergeant-At-Arms.  Additional positions as directors of the Ring include,  Webmaster, Junior 

Program director, and three directors at large.  In order for the magic club to thrive we must have participation 

from members serving as leaders, as either directors or officers. We could use some new blood in this 

organization.  By new blood, I mean younger.  You will have the backing and support of all the old timers in the 

club.  Please consider taking part in the running of this club.  

 

OCTOBER MEETING REVIEW.  12 members had the Halloween Spirit at this seasonal club 

meeting.  What made this meeting great was the performances of David Fisher, Komical Kenny, Mel Bennett, 

Fernando Alvarez, Kim Hallinger, Pierre Hathaway, Todd Reis, Egbok, Bill Pearce, Bob Propper, Phil 

Ureno and Ram Rivas.  The meeting was a huge success because of these member’s efforts.  Thank you. 

  

  

Future Meetings 
 

Nov.       18th              Floyd Baldwin Stage Contest  Family and Friends Invited to Free Magic Show 

Dec.       16th              Christmas Pot Luck Party 

Jan.         20th              Jack Maxwell Lecture  Non members of Ring 96 or OCMC will be charged $15. 

Feb.        17th                Members perform Valentines Day Magic. 

Mar.    16th Show and Tell & St. Patrick Day Magic. 

  

LUNCH BUNCH  (Every Friday at Noon) 
Our World Famous Lunch Bunch is at  Sunnys Restaurant 7148 Edinger. It is across the street from the 

parking lot of Goldenwest College. 3/4 of block East of Goldenwest.  It also shares the parking lot with Toys 

Are Us and Hobby Lobby.  



VOLUNTEER NEEDED  The club is in need of someone to run a 50/50 raffle.  We have all the 

necessary equipment for you to use.  Please take part in helping us succeed in making this club a huge 

success.  Thank you.   The club can sure use all the extra money that we can scrape together. 
  

The Orange County Magic Club meets on the third Wednesday of each month at the Garden Grove 
Women’s Club, 9501 Chapman Av., Garden Grove, CA. Doors open at 7 pm and the meetings start 
at 7:30 pm. Feel free to come by and join the fun. 
 

2015 Officers 

 
President Egbok Kobge   
Vice President Suds Sudbrack   
Treasurer Patricia  Frank   
Secretary Scott Boeger   
Membership Director   Frank Yee    
Member at Large Bill Pearce   
Member at Large Lois Horn   
Sgt. At Arms Richard Ribuffo   
Web Master / Facebook Todd Reis  

 


